
Cover letter for the revised and corrected version of our article: “A 240 year History of Avalanche Risk in the 

Vosges Mountains from Nonconventional Sources”, submitted to Natural Hazards and Earth System Sciences 

 
Dear Natural Hazards and Earth System Sciences editorial board, dear Dr. Sven Fuchs, 
 

Thank you very much for for your kind comments about our work, and for noticing the typo in the 
figure caption of our draft. It has been corrected as suggested. We hope that that this will make the paper 
adequate for publication in Natural Hazards and Earth System Sciences, where we firmly believe that it should 
be of high interests for a large part of the readership.  
 
 
With best regards, 
 
 
Florie Giacona, for the authors. 

 


